
Society of
Memphis Magicians
International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring 16
       June 2015          www.ring16.org

June 2015 - Page 1

Fellow Ring 16 Members: First, if you or your 
family members have served our country, Thanks 
so much for your service and Happy Memorial 
Day. Memorial Day offi cially kicks off the 
summer season, and with that being said, we 
hope to see you at our June meeting. Also, don’t 
forget to make your plans to join us for our Annual 
Auction at our July meeting. We always have 
great items for auction, and people leave with 
new Magic, Mentalism Treasures. One thing that 
we do sometimes is perform a routine and get 
feedback, which really helps. At our May meeting, 
I performed a Mentalism Routine that I have been 
working on, and several of you gave me some great 
insight, advice, and tips. This really helped, and I 
appreciate it. Finally, we have a chance to host the 
great Eugene Burger later this year for a lecture, 
and the next day, a Seminar, and then go out to 
eat with him. I think this is a great opportunity for 
us; more information and updates coming soon on 
this! All for now, and I hope you and your family 
had a nice and safe Memorial Day!See you next 
week!

Presidential Ponderings
Bill Canaday - President

IBM Ring 16
June Meeting

Tuesday, June 2nd - 7pm
Theme:

Magic & Mentalism Acquired 
at a Previous Ring 16 Auction





May Business Meeting
Bill Canaday

* Larry DeFrene performed at Millington Seniors 
Group and all went well

* Alan Underwood is incorporating his Bug and 
Insect classes with Magic, and getting good 
responses.

* Bentley Burns had a very successful one man 
show in Missisippi that was sold out.

* Thanks again to everyone again for helping out 
at the Botanic Garden Easter Egg Hunt and 
Ammar’s Fish Fry.

* We were to have a visit from Jimmy Dixon’s 
friend whose sister worked with Blackstone; she 
will try to be at our meeting in June.


